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April 2014

Dear Members and Friends:

A GENERAL MEMBERSHIP DINNER MEETING is being called for April 29, 2014 at 6 pm at Grandma
Hattie’s (private room), 2011 S. Carson St.,, Carson City. We hope to reinstate the General Membership
dinners and get to know you a little better.

There are three choices for dinner, all $15 inclusive. Your choice: 2 double pork chops OR cowboy
steak with mushrooms OR crunchy shrimp and chips. Included with your entrée are soup or salad,
potato and vegetable, honey glazed roll, non-alcoholic drink, single scoop ice cream sundae, tax and tip.
Wine or beer is extra.

Deadline for making reservation is April 25 (Friday). Please indicate on your check which entrée and
your phone number. Send your check to Jan Perry, 3080 Austin Lane, Carson City, NV 89703,

We are thrilled and excited to thank you for the $70,000 you worked to gather for the completion of
the exterior of the Foreman-Roberts Carriage House. Our sincere thanks to all of you—our
members—as well as other friends of the Society for your gracious generosity. We have completed
stage one, the exterior or “warm shell” of the F-R Carriage House.

We've been informed that the cost to finish out the Carriage House is approximately $47,000. We

already have a generous offer of a donation to match up to $5,000. We will be pursing both corporate
and casino donations as well.

If you would like to tour the F-R Carriage House, call Paula at 887-8865 to set an appointment.
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Here is the LIST OF 2014 PAID MEMBERSHIP. If your dues are not current, then this is your last mailing

until you are current. Questions about membership should be directed to D.D. Spencer, membership
chair, 776-741-7897 or 2spencer@charter.net.

Archer, Eric

Arcularius, Jeralda

Ballew, Sue & Gary

Batt, Laurie & Roger

Bell Sandra

Brenneman, Cyndy & Steve
Bugli, Eleanor & David
Bullis, Bonnie & John
Bunker-Niles, Susan

Cain, Jennifer & Gary
Cannon, Paula & Family
Capistrant, Jim

Cook, Sue & Sam
Davies, Katie

DefFelice, Angelo & Mary
Dorsey, Mary

Drew, Stephen

Fisher, Dr. & Mrs. Michael
Forster, Craig

Glass Club: D.D. Spencer
Grady, Julie

Grzenia, Geraldine
Hamilton, Jean & Bud
King, Pat & John

Kolbe, Eleanor

——larkin, Darlepe .- .

Lushina, Joe

Machado, Ron

Maxwell, Julie

Mellor, Gillian & Frank
Morton, Paula

Nishikawa, Bonnie & Kiyoshi
NTMA Partnership

Perry, Janet

Pevey, Jeanell

Roberts, Thelma & Ron
Rodman, Charlene
Saulisberry, Jo & Chuck
Shefrin, Stephanie
Smith/Cooper-Smith, Patricia
& Peter

Spacek, Jacquelyn & Edward

Spradiin;Nina
Tessaro, Rita
Thorpe, Mae & Jim
Twedt, Peggy &Carter
Wanamaker, Jeff & Family
Williams, Loretta

Wren, Marilyn

The annual GARDEN TOUR is Saturday, July 19, 2014. Please mark your calendar now as you definitely
do NOT want to miss this exciting event. Seriously consider being on the Tour. If that's not possible,
then contact Mary Dorsey, 297-3099 to learn how you can be involved. As of this writing, there are nine
yards and five housg¢fcommitted for the Tour.

YARD SALES will be Saturday, July 12 and Saturday, August 6. Each will be one-day sales. Please

contact Mary DeFelice, 882-0916, for further information. Also contact Mary for any donations you may
have to support the Society.

The annual ICE CREAM SOCIAL is Saturday afternoon, August 9, and we are looking for people who
would like to share their talent and knowledge of “how it used to be done”. If you have antique items
- ~—and-can-show how they work, ptease bring them! Are you a blaciksmith, candle maker, soap maker or do
any kind of traditional-type of hand work? We would like to hear from you. Our “Show and Tell” will be
held on the lawn of the Foreman-Roberts House Museum during the Ice Cream Social. It will be a great

time to view our newly built Carriage House. Please call Loretta Williams, 841-3443, to reserve a spot
on the lawn.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at 885-7643.

Sincerelﬁ/%ﬁé/.

Gary Cain
President, Carson City Historical Society




